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From,

Mr. Tejas Dinkar
Dean, College of Economics
Mumbai

To,

Khushboo Jain
52C Pearl City Apartments,
Mumbai

September 20, 2011

Dear Ms. Jain
I am writing you this letter in order to congratulate you as you have been accepted on the course of Masters in Economics at our college for the next academic year. I was very impressed by your interview, as well as your outstanding reference we received from your high school principal. 

Please send us the duly filled admission form along with the other necessary documents and the first installment of Rs. 5000.

Once again congratulations and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

Thanking you,

Sincerely,

Tejas Dinker
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